
Agents Notification 
No. 01 of 2025 –14th May 2025 

 
 

 
Sub: Prior Consent Required for Vessel Calls at RMC Shin Yang Facility 

 

To: RAK Ports Marine Agents 

 Ship Owners, Managers and Operators 

 

Please be advised that all vessels scheduled to call at the Shin Yang facility must obtain prior consent 

from RAK Maritime City (RMC) before entering the port. This requirement aligns with RAK Ports policy 

mandating that all third-party activities at Shin Yang be reviewed and approved in advance. 

No third-party operations may commence without formal approval from RAK Ports. This 

measure ensures compliance with operational protocols and site management controls. To avoid 

delays, we strongly recommend that vessels do not depart from their point of origin until the necessary 

clearance has been granted. 

For approvals, please contact: Mr. Fawzi Bustami - fbustami@rakports.ae 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Capt. Michael Magee 

Group Harbour Master RAK Ports 

Status of previously published notices:  

2020:01,02,04,05, 2021: 01, 02, 03,04 

2022: 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06, 2023: 01, 03, 04 
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